

**TO:** Mayor and City Council Members

FROM: Rodney Johnson, Public Works Director

CC: Stevie Cox, City Manager

DATE: 05/13/2024

**REF:** Gravity Sewer Extension Study

## **Summary:**

During the Budget Retreat, City Council mentioned as one of their goals that they would like to see a study done on potential gravity sewer extension. I met with Randy McNeil of Davis-Martin-Powell (DMP) to explain the goal and inquire about securing the services of DMP for the study.

## **Recommendation:**

Staff recommends that City Council approve the use of Davis-Martin-Powell to perform a sewer expansion study that identifies possible gravity sewer extensions.

## **Attachments:**

None